
 

   
 

 
 
Friday 26th January 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Measles Update and DfE blog 
 
Many of you will have heard reports from the local and national media outlets regarding the increase 
in the number of measles cases across some areas of the country. 
 
The Department of Education has published a new blog relating to school children and schools.  
 
https://educationhub.blog.gov.uk/2024/01/22/what-to-do-if-you-think-your-child-has-measles-and-
when-to-keep-them-off-school/ 
 
If you have a query related to measles, please contact the local Health Protection Team. Medway 
Council Health Protection Team contact details are: healthprotection@medway.gov.uk.  
 
Please remember that currently this is for queries only. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Student Services and Health Lead 
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